
I am writing in strong support of HB 2927 for Oregon to join the National Popular Vote 

Interstate Compact.   

 

It is time that every vote count in every Presidential election.  All Oregonian voters should have 

their vote count in electing our Presidents.   

 

This legislation has passed the House several times in past sessions.   Please pass the bill again.   

 

Beatrice Michel 

Netarts, OR 

 

Start where you are.   

Use what you have.   

Do what you can. 

ACT for 👨👩👧👦  🐾 🌎 

               

 


